
 

 

Year Group: 5 

Week beginning: 20.03.17 

After half term we will be learning about:  

 Literacy: We are continuing to write our balanced arguments based on whether zoos are ethical.  

 Maths: We will be exploring fractions and solving problems involving it. 

 Our topic will continue to focus on mini-beasts. We are learning about deadly minibeasts from around 

the world. 

Date for the diary: We would love to see you on our open morning at 8:45am on 31st March where the 

children will talk about what they have learnt this half term. 

 

 

 


